
Multicolor Corporation 
1530 Morse Ave 
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007 
 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write this recommendation letter for Nicholas Fagen.   

I have worked with Nicholas for the past several years as a member of our Marketing team.  Nicholas is professional and 
courteous with our customers.  Nicholas demonstrates the character and qualities you look for in an employee.  He can 
be relied on to comprehend and accomplish difficult tasks without supervision.  He has shown excellence in product 
knowledge with the ability to multi-task in a highly competitive environment to support and grow our business. 

I highly recommend Nicholas to any company seeking these qualities in an individual. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Fischer 

VP Price Administration 

Multi-Color Corporation 

847-427-5431 

Brian.g.fischer@mcclabel.com 


